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Qualification of HSB Specialty Insurance Company 
NAIC# 14438 

 
 
Effective September 2, 2014, HSB Specialty Insurance Company is added to the 
Director’s List of Qualified Unauthorized Surplus Lines Insurers (The List).     
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Brokers may not place surplus line business with unauthorized insurers which have not been 

qualified with the Arizona Director of Insurance and been placed on the List unless 
the surplus line insurer is an Alien listed on the NAIC Quarterly Listing of Alien Insurers. 

 


